October 28, 2021

Caledonia Community Schools Community:

Yesterday, Caledonia Community Schools broke ground with the YMCA of Greater Grand
Rapids on a new community center in Caledonia. We can't thank our community enough for
their overwhelming support of the passage of our operating millage and school bond
proposal that will allow us the opportunity to offer a new community center for our students
and residents.

This fall we reached out to our community to help us come up with a new name for the
community center. Over 180 community members submitted unique names for us to
consider. A committee narrowed those submissions down to 5 names for our community to
vote on. We had over 1,000 people vote and we are excited to finally share the new name.

The new community center will be known as the Cal Community Center. Thank you to
everyone that submitted names and helped vote. The Cal Community Center will be the
start of a great partnership with the YMCA and we are excited about the opportunities it will
offer to our community.

Sincerely,

CCS Administration
https://www.calschools.ora/2020-bond/
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